

Leavey School of Business Office of the Dean 500 El Camino Real Santa Clara, California 95053-0410 408-554-4523, FAX 408-554-4553 business.scu.edu

March 1, 2003

Dear Survey Recipient,

The enclosed survey asks what you thought about public policy when you were 25, and what you think now.

The survey provides for complete anonymity, per your preference.<sup>1</sup> All responses will be highly valued and used for academic research purposes.

The survey has been sent to a random selection of members of the following six American Associations:

Anthropological

**Economics** 

Historical Political Science

Philosophical Sociological

Your name has been selected at random by the Association to which you belong.

I work in the office of Barry Z. Posner, Dean of the Leavey School of Business, Santa Clara University. I am assisting a faculty member by receiving and recording all the survey responses, to assure the completeness and integrity of the reported survey results. To assure survey neutrality the identity of the faculty member conducting the survey is not disclosed here. The costs of this survey are paid by an internal grant from Santa Clara University. We will be very grateful for your help.

Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. Please return the survey by March 31, 2003, in the self-addressed business-reply envelope.

Thank you very much for your kindness and attention.

Donna Perry

Assistant Dean, Administration/External Relations

Santa Clara University

Ph.: 408-554-2162 Fax: 408-554-4553

Email: dperry@scu.edu

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> The piece-number in the upper right corner of the survey has not been matched to anything. It is simply a means of assuring against our receiving duplicate or extraneous completed surveys.